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Dear ,  
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 32799 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
Microsoft Licensing Purchases 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
Could you please inform me of all of your Microsoft Licensing purchases for subscription and Perpetual 
software licences (new and preowned) since 2019. 
 

Can you give the relevant suppliers name, value, quantity and dates of transactions.  
 

Supplier Product Value Quantity Dates 

CDW Microsoft Windows Remote 
Desktop Services License 

£2064.48 20 March 2020 

CDW Microsoft Windows Server 
Standard 2 core  

£1153.15 12 March 2020 

Value Licensing Via 
European Electronic 

Microsoft Office 2019 
Professional Plus 
Core Infrastructure Server 
Suite Datacenter 
Core 16 Lic 
Project 2019 Professional with 
1 Project 
Server CAL 
Enterprise CAL Suite 
Visio 2019 

£475,200 4000 
 
13 
 
50 
 
 
 
400 
50 

August 2020 

Bytes NHS 0365 E1 and E3 renewals 3 
years 

£14,208.00 200 
 

June 2023  

CDW SQL Server SA Renewal £4073.14 2 February 2022 

CDW Sharepoint 2019 Server £11326.92 2 January 2022 
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CDW Microsoft Visual Studio £1131.12 3 October 2020 

CDW Windows Home to Pro upgrade £107.69 1 November 2020 

CDW Windows Home to Pro upgrade £358.96 4 November 2020 

CDW Team Foundation Server 
software assurance 

£443.95 1 September 2020 

 
 

I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




